
17th November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have some extremely good news, Primet are one of the top schools in Lancashire for progress for 

the last year. We are in the top 10% of all school in Lancashire for all subjects in Reading and Maths. 

Our Writing progress is even better as we are in the top 5% of schools across the county. The teachers 

and support staff across school strive to be better every day and your children live up to our expecta-

tions with hard work and enthusiasm. Well done to everybody.  

Thank you for your continued support and we are always free to speak with every day at school.  

 

We have been really busy over the last two weeks and the children have been brilliant during              

assessment week, lots of children have made good progress from the start of term. It is Anti Bullying 

week in school this week and the children have been looking at this topic during PHSRE lessons in the 

afternoons. We are also, celebrating Children in Need. Thank you to everyone coming in casual clothes 

and raising lots of money for this cause. We have raised a total of £86.70 so far!! Thank you for all your 

donations!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Christopher Holmes  

Head teacher 

NEWS 

The Book Club is coming to School! 

It will be here from Wednesday 22nd November until Thursday 30th      

November! Everyday After School in the hall.  



NEWS 17th November 2023 

Certificate & Award Winners 
 

10th November 2023 
Reception Addison, Zahra, Muthaza 
Year 1:  Alfie, George, Bianca 
Year 2:  Francis, Amalia, Jasmine 
Year 3:  Lilly, Sophia, Lacie, Dalton, Hafsa, Lola 
Year 4:  Charlie, Ibrahim, Aliza 
Year 5: Lacey, Saira, Samera 
Year 6:  Harley, Olivia, Maya 
Lunchtime award:  Addison, Theo  
Attendance:  KS1 - Year 2  KS2-Year 6 
 

17th November 2023  
Reception: Poppy, Hannah, Roman  
Year 1:  Umar, Moeen,  
Year 2:  Mujtaba, Maddie, Hareem  
Year 3:   Issac, Jacob, Sukayna  
Year 4:  Cole, Sharnie, Ibrahim  
Year 5: Maryam, Lily, Saad 
Year 6:  Khloe, Maya, Fatme  
Lunchtime award: Joseph, Emy  
Attendance:  KS1—Year 2  KS2– Year 6 

Dates for your Diary 
28th November- EYFS Open Evening 
30th November-  Parents Evening 
5th December -KS1 Dress rehearsal am/pm 
6th December -KS1 Nativity performance(Y1/EYFS) 
afternoon 2pm  
7th December - KS1 Nativity performance(Y1/EYFS) 
evening 6pm 
13th December -Christmas dinner at school/ Christ-
mas Jumper-non uniform day 
14th KS2-Going to watch Oliver Twist at Colne 
Primet Academy  
Week beginning 18th December -Christmas parties –
More details to follow.  
21st December -BREAK UP 1.15pm  
8th January- Return to school 
 
 

Breakfast and Afterschool Club 

Did you know we have Breakfast Club from 7:15am 
and Afterschool Club until 5:10pm.  

Breakfast Club is £3:50 per day, All children receive 
breakfast  

Afterschool club is £4:00 until 4pm and £6:00 until 
5:10pm, all children receive a snack 

 

Follow us on Facebook  

www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

Jack and the Bean Stalk Pantomime 

We will be taking the whole school to the  

Pantomime in Colne on Wednesday 10th January 

2023. This will be during the school day. We will 

be sending a letter home next 

week with further details and  

are very excited to be able to 

offer this  opportunity to the 

pupils in school. 

Winter PE kits  

As the weather turns colder, please send some warmer 
PE clothes into school for your child. A jumper, joggers 
and trainers will be fine, they do not need to adhere to 

school uniform policy. Please make sure that all       
clothing is marked with your child's name.  
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Applications for a place in Reception 2024 

Open Evening Tuesday 28th November 2023 3.30 –5:30pm 

Applications have now opened for places in Reception for September 2024 for those 

children who will have a 4th birthday between 1st September 2023 and 31st August 

2024.  

If you or someone you know has a child due to start School in 2024. Come along to 

one of our open evenings. You will be able to meet the staff, view the school and 

look at all the amazing work that goes on in our Reception Class.  

 

Christmas Dinner 

We will be serving Christmas Dinner 

on Wednesday 13th December 2023.  

If your child doesn't normally have 

school meals but they would like to 

have a Christmas Dinner please speak 

to the school office. 

KS1 Christmas Performance  

“Baarmy Bethlehem” 

KS1 will be performing their Christmas Performance on 

Wednesday 6th December 2023 at 2pm and on Thursday 

7th Dec 2023 at 6pm. The children have all been working 

hard practising the songs and learning their words. They 

are very much looking forward to performing to us all. 

 

Tickets are now on sale, please contact the school office 

to get yours.  

 

On Thursday 7th December, 

we will be providing tea in 

school for those taking part so 

that they can stay at school 

and get ready for the 6pm, 

please return your letters if 

you would like your child to 

stay after school.   

Raffle 

We are holding a Christmas Raffle. To raise money for the Young Voices 

trip  

If you have anything at home that you could donate for example, choc-

olates, bath products etc  

Please hand them to the school office.  

 


